
LEARNING OVERVIEW YEAR 1 
Autumn 2 2020/2021 – Why are rules important? 

   
 

History Science  Questions? RE 

Beginning with a whole school focus for 
‘UK Parliament Week’, pupils will learn 

about Guy Fawkes and the significance of 
Bonfire Night in the UK. Pupils will learn 

about historical events, people and places 
in their own locality in the context 

of The local Cotton Industry, Preston Guild 
and Blackpool as a seaside resort.  

Animals 

Pupils will be learning to identify and 
name a variety of common animals 

including fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds 
and mammals. They will also be learning 
about herbivores, carnivores, omnivores, 

and the variety of foods they eat. 

Please send any emails to 
1B: 
deejacques@blessedsacrament.l
ancs.sch.uk 
 
1S:  
Lauracallagher@blessedsacrame
nt.lancs.sch.uk 

In RE this term, we will be focusing on 
why Mary was chosen by God. The 
pupils will be learning about the Angel 
Gabriel’s visit to Mary and will be 
listening to and retelling the 
Christmas Story. We will be focusing 
on the faith, kindness and love Mary 
showed. 

English 

 

Maths 

Children will be continuing to use the text 
‘Harry the happy mouse’ to create. 

Information posters – Pupils will create an 
information poster about an animal. 
We will continue to focus on using a 

capital letter to begin a sentence and for 
names, along with finger spaces and full 

stops. 

Sequencing and sorting  
Fractions  

Capacity and volume  
Money   

Time  

 

PE Creative Learning - Art Computing  PSHE AND STRIVE Focus 

Pupils will work on the development of 
their running and jumping skills, including 
balance, running for speed and jumping 

for different distances.  
 

 
 

This half term we will be developing a 
range of Art & Design techniques in 

particular, printing and pattern. We will 
be look for patterns in nature i.e., spider 
webs, trees and shells. Following on we 
will focus on irregular patterns found in 

fabrics and clothing.  

We will be continuing to learn 
how to log into the computer, 
log onto our school emails and 

use class notebook.  
We will also be logging into 
Purple mash and teach your 

monster to read.  

Our focus for PSHE this half term is 
‘Making good choices’ which links to 

our Key Question ‘Why are rules 
important? We will consider the need 

for rules and why we should make 
good choices in our lives. 

 
STRIVE focus – Thinking 
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